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  Calendar of Events    
     

May 2023  

  

5 Site council Meeting 

5 Skate Party at Great Skate 3:30 p.m. 
8-12  Teacher Appreciation Week  
10  National School Nurse Day  
11 Governing Board Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
15 Last Day to turn in Library Books 
17 First Grade Drumming 9:00 a.m.  
19  Coffee with the Principal 7:15 a.m.  
19 Sixth Grade Dance 4:00 p.m. 
22 Sixth Grade Promotion Ceremony – Time: TBA 
23  Kindergarten Promotion Ceremony 9:00 a.m.  
30 Summer School and Jumpstart begins 7:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon 
 

23  Last Day of School for Students - Early Release 1:00 p.m. 
 

From our Health Office  
Uniform Donation: 
We ask parents to donate any gently-used uniform bottoms to the health office if your students 
have grown out of them. You can bring them or send them to the health office any day of the 
week between 7:00 a.m. and 1:30 p.m.  
 
Medication: 
This a reminder that all student medication must be picked up by a parent/guardian from the 
health office on the last day of school.  
 

Illness: 
Do a symptom check of your students before sending them to school. Please keep your student 
home if they have a fever or have been vomiting. Your student must be fever free with no 
medication for 24 hours before they return to school. Call the health office with any questions 
at 602-347-2110. Thank you!  

 

To call your student out absent for the day, please call our 24-hour attendance line (please 
leave a message after hours) at 602-347-2111. 



 
 
 
    

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

***Every 

Wednesday is 

early release at 

1:00 p.m. *** 

Important 

Phone Numbers 

 

Front office: 
602-347-2100 

 

Attendance line: 
 602-347-2111 

 

Health office: 
602-347-2110 

 

KidSpace: 
602-347-2129 

 

Social Worker: 
602-347-2197 

Turn it is time to turn in your library books! 
 All library books are due by Monday, May 15. 


